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November is a month for giving thanks, so thank you for all of your support and 
kindness to me and my department.  
 
This has been a busy month. Both myself and a couple of my mechanics have 
been driving almost every day.  We were hoping that after harvest we would look 
better. Still keeping our fingers crossed.  
 
Six bus citations this month were issued. They range from shooting spit wads, 
being rude and disrespectful, to one fighting on the bus which resulted in a three-
day bus suspension.  
 
Work orders have been pretty good. We had 67 work orders and we have 
approximately 16 left to do. My mechanics have also gotten the ones that were 
not finished in October done also.  With not only driving bus, but working on 
buses, they are doing an amazing job keeping us up and running. I appreciate all 
that they do to make my job easier.  
 
On a bright note I do have two people working on their CDL’s. One has already 
passed his written test and is working on his skills test. My other one still has one 
written test to pass and hopefully she will get that done this week.  
 
With the upcoming holiday season we at the Transportation Department would 
like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy and joyous New Year.  
 
 
 
 
Alicia Bywater 
Transportation Supervisor 


